

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we wind down towards the end of term and reflect on another successful week of learning, the children are brimming with knowledge all about road and water safety. They now understand that lifeguards are there to rescue people in the sea and swimming pools, and that lollipop ladies and gentlemen play an important role in helping everyone cross the road safely. We also spent some lovely time at Avondale, made great use of the Library for our Weekend News sessions, and enjoyed lots of singing with Miss Sophie from Cherry Stars! Friday was a wonderful success for our Wheelathon; thank you to everyone for taking part and cheering the children on. The children will take their book bags home on Monday as a result.

## Next Week

Our focus will be on the postal service:

CL (Communication & Language) - Letters, parcels and stamps.

Gross motor - Catching and throwing.

Fine motor - Threading, writing and kneading.

Art - Painting

**Snack** - sweetcorn & peas, satsumas, cucumbers, bananas.

## Next Week:

Monday 30th - Last Art Club

Tuesday  $1^{st}$  4.15 - 5.00 pm at Avondale - The Duck Year Ahead (from Ducklings to Ducks) for parents of children who will be Ducks in September, with Mrs Murray, Miss Sarah and Miss Eberechi. (The children will spend some time in their new classrooms before the end of term.) Wednesday  $2^{nd}$  at 11.30 am in the garden (or Kenley if it is wet) - Summer Concert Thursday  $3^{rd}$  at 2.00 pm in the garden (or Kenley if it is wet) - Tarka display for Extended Day children. Last Ballet after school club Friday  $4^{th}$  at 10.00 am - trip to Battersea Zoo.

Have a great weekend!

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila